
 

 

 

It’s been a lovely week in Ruby class with lots of fantastic learning going on! In 
Maths we have been recapping our addition skills and using this knowledge to 
solve word problems. The children have been working hard to spot the clues that tell them 
what they need to do.  In Boolean we have been learning about the parts of even number 
ten and odd number 9. In Phonics we have been recapping our split digraph sounds (a-e, e-
e, i-e, o-e, u-e) and have been writing some tricky sentences using some of these. In Reading 
we have been working on listening and answering retrieval questions about the text we 
have heard or read. In PE we had a visitor come to show us some inclusive boccia and 
curling activities which was great fun! 

In the afternoons we have been doing lots of Art learning for our mini outcome, What is in 
space? The children have taken inspiration from artist Peter Thorpe and this week have 
created their outcomes with fantastic results. 

 

Just a quick reminder to please book your child’s lunch choices on scopay, there have been 
quite a lot forgotten this week and it takes up learning time sorting this in class. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In Maths we will continue to look at 
addition word problems before always 
tackling subtraction problems. 
 
In English we will be writing our own story 
versions of the Toys in Space thinking about 
sentence structure.  

Read 5 times a week 
 
Complete Mathletics (this wasn’t set last 
week while I was poorly but has been set 
for this week) 
 
 
 


